
DENAIR UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  
IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THE START OF OUR 

Free Supper Program 
WHEN:  STARTING  1/11/16 
   MONDAY-FRIDAY  from 2:30PM to 4:00PM 
 
WHERE:  DENAIR MIDDLE SCHOOL CAFETERIA 
 
 
WHAT:  FREE SUPPER TO ALL CHILDREN  (not only students) 
         18 YEARS AND YOUNGER 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE 
CONTACT US AT: 

 
(209) 632-7514 

ex: 1243 


